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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, August 14, 2018 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
August 14, 2018, at 9:00 a.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology;  and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent 
 

Old Business:   

 Update from Fred Miller/Summer Projects—Director of Technology—Mr. Miller updated the committee on the various 

projects being completed throughout the summer.  He also complimented the summer help that he has and has really 

appreciated all of her work.  He is scheduling the servers to be switched over and will update as that nears.  All new 

teacher laptops will be ready for the start of the school year.  

 

New Business:  

 Social Studies Adoption Update—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the social studies books and materials that are 

being ordered for all students grades K-12.  The materials should be here for the beginning of the school year. 

 Senior Project Update—2018 and 2019—Mrs. Cramer updated that there is still one project waiting to be presented and that 

many students from the class of 2019 have already completed their hours and are on track with their senior projects. 

 AP Biology Update/Texts—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the new AP Biology texts.  The new class offering this year 

has 23 students enrolled. 

 Enrollment Projections—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on current enrollment numbers at JHE.  There are several 

pressure points that need to be addressed in the lower grades.  It was discussed how to handle these issues.   

 


